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To SARPA Members                                                                                                          2 October 2015    
 
                             
 
 
VENUE CONFIRMATION – SARPA HIGHVELD MEETING 5 NOVEMBER 2015 
 
 
You are hereby notified that the venue for the SARPA Highveld Branch meeting for the Gauteng 
area on 5 November 2015 at 10h00 has been confirmed. 
 
The venue will be as follows:- 
  
Municipality Building Block D 
Banquet Hall 
No 1 Corner Basden and Rabie Street, 
Lyttelton, Centurion 
 
We are urgently requesting that members from the Metros, Municipalities and Eskom attend 
this event. 
 
Anyone who would still like to do a presentation are encouraged to contact the Chairman Mr 
Mel Kerspuy at 0730114449 or meluardk@joburg.org.za or the Technical Advisor Mr. Rens 
Bindeman at 0828505318, email rens@mweb.co.za or the Affiliate Coordinator Dave Turton 
email dave@edgeline.co.za at 011 6805492 
 
Municipal Electricity officials are requested to please arrange for representatives from the 
Financial and Water Departments to attend as well, as we will also discuss issues related to 
credit control, data systems and water systems. 
  
The Agenda and map to the venue will be forwarded as soon as the presentations are available. 
 
 
 
J R BINDEMAN 
Technical Advisor 
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